
 

 

Dear Business Partner, 
 
Effective December 5th, our STG Bensenville facility will no longer operate on 
Saturdays. For several weeks we have been opening on Saturdays for import pick ups 
to alleviate the congestion during the week. Drivers have been assisted from 7:00 AM to 
12:00 PM (noon), with last driver allowed through the gate at 11:30 AM. The last day of 
the program is November 27th.  
 
For more information, please contact your local STG Logistics sales representative or 
account manager. 


